
 

 
 

GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF MALAWI 
 

CANCELLATION OF PROCUREMENT 
PROCEEDINGS  

 
PROCUREMENT REFERENCE NO.: NCB/400/DOB/W/2024-25/01 

 

 
REHABILITATION OF GOVERNMENT OFFICES AT CAPITAL 

HILL  
 

 
Pursuant to the Public Procurement and Disposal of Public Assets Act, 2024, Section 

66 (3), notice is hereby given to all bidders who participated in the procurement referred 
above and the general public that the procurement has been cancelled. 

The reason for the cancellation is that there was no substantially responsive bid. 

Bidders seeking clarifications or enquiry on anything relating to the results of the tender 
process may contact the Department of Buildings through following address;  

The Chairperson 
Internal Procurement and Disposal Committee, 
Department of Buildings, 
Private Bag B365,  
Capital City,  
Lilongwe 3. 
Tel: 01 788 443.   Fax 01 788 259          

Email: dob_ipdc@transport.gov.mw   

Located on: 

2nd Floor, Ministry of Transport and Public Works 
Building, Room 87, Capital Hill, Lilongwe 

Issued on Friday 9th May 2025 

 
IPDC CHAIRPERSON 

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS 
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